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National Commission of Military and National Service 
Attn RFI Comment on Docket 05-2018-01 

2530 Crystal Drive, Suite 1000, Room 1029 
Arlington, VA 22202 

Dear Friends, 

October 19, 2018 

Please end the requirement for registration under the Selective Service System. It fills no useful 
purpose any longer, and it causes many young men a great deal of pain unnecessarily. 

Some young men find it offensive and against their conscience. For them not registering also 
causes serious losses, of access to government service or job training programs or student 
financial aid. And all for no good reason whatsoever. We are not using the draft any longer for 
any useful purpose. It is an anachronism. 

It is also a huge waste of tax dollars. Get rid of it, please. 

Thank you. 

Yoe~ ~ 
Cushman D. Anthony 


